December 16, 2014

Mrs. Kayla Melgarejo
Marquis Centennial
725 SE 202nd Avenue
Portland, OR 97233

Dear Mrs. Melgarejo

| want to thank you for allowing me to job shadow with you at Marquis Centennial on
November 18. The experience wasn’t what | expected but it was educational and it

gave me insight on what this career is really about. It was interesting observing the

behavior of the residents you take care of and the way you handled them.

| appreciated your time. My favorite part of the day was walking around the facility with
the alpaca. | was surprised an alpaca was even allowed in the building and | was
surprised at how happy seeing the alpaca made the residents.

Again, thank you
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Vanessa Melgarejo
15936 SE Taylor St
Portland, OR 97236



